
The P&C Annual General Meeting has been scheduled for week 3, in Term 3 (Wednesday 5th August).  We are 
looking for parents to join the P&C with the view of taking on positions in 2021 and shadowing our current office 
holders this year to learn the ropes. Positions open for 2021 include: Uniform Convener, Treasurer, Canteen 
Volunteer coordinator. 

The fantastic things that the P&C do have a huge impact on our school, it’s a great place to meet new people 
and make new friends, and your children absolutely love seeing you helping out at the occasional stall or event.     
Contact Tammy via email cudgenpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au for more information on roles or to have a 
chat.  

Canteen will be open this Friday 3rd of July the last day of term for lunch orders only. 

We’re excited to confirm that the canteen will be operating for recess and lunch on Monday’s and Fridays in 
Term 3. Due to ongoing COVID restrictions these services will be via Qkr online order only. 

Cut off for orders are at 8.30am. When submitting your order through QKR please be sure you follow the process 
right through to the end – you will receive an email to confirm your order has been processed. We have had a 
few children      presenting to the canteen to collect their lunch, however there order had not been placed.  

If this does happen please rest assure that we will provide your child with a sandwich so they are not left without 
any lunch at all.  

PLAESE NOTE THERE WILL BE NO OVER THE COUNTER SALES AT RECESS OR LUNCH TIME.  Please contact 
Gemma Martin on 0430313948 or P&C email if you are able to volunteer in the canteen for term 3. Canteen will 
open for service on Monday 27th July at this stage. 

Next P&C Meeting - Week 3, in Term 3 (Wednesday 5th August) at 6pm. Location to be advised. 
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